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At the bargaining table this week, the NUHW bargaining team 

tentatively agreed on a number of items:

• New language for scheduling and use of PTO that allows 

Shortour employees to take unpaid time off.

• Improvements to bereavement language that let employees designate up to three people, 

outside of immediate family, for whom they could take bereavement leave. 

Employees would be able to take bereavement leave up to 21 days after the death. 

• Additional bulletin board usage for internal job postings in EVS department. 

The Hospital introduced an incomplete proposal on a fl oat pool in the BOC bargaining unit. 

The Hospital also responded to our proposal to reimburse employees who are made to use 

their cell phones for work purposes; they said that if employees don’t want their cell phones 

to be used, they shouldn’t give their cell number to their managers. 

Bargaining will continue on May 16 — please join us! 

All members are welcome and encouraged to attend 
bargaining sessions.

For more info, contact NUHW organizers Beverly Griffi th at (510) 978-7454 or bgriffi th@nuhw.org,
 or Jake Doolittle at (203) 430-6688 or jdoolittle@nuhw.org.
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JOIN US AT BARGAINING!

Monday, May 16, 2022 at 3:30 PM

Talk to a bargaining member for more info and a Zoom link to join the bargaining session!


